
 

Textile department Letter to year 10 parents 

 

Dear parent/guardian 

 

As your child is at the start of their GCSE Textile course, we would like to offer you the opportunity  

to make a voluntary contribution to buy an Textile pack at the cost of £22.00. 

Although we provide a lot of materials and equipment, this pack will last them for both year 10 and year 11 

and will consist of the main equipment that your child will need to help them produce their best textile work 

over the two year course. A contents list is as follows:- 

 

Large square 

sketchbook  

A3 plastic folder 

Dress making 

scissors 

 

Fine liner Black 

Pens set of 9 size 

tips 

Set of watercolour 

pencils 

Set of 6 sketching 

pencils 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
In an attempt to remove all cash and cheques from school we are asking all parents to only use our  

e-payment method to pay for this equipment. This can be done online using Parentpay. 

We would be grateful if all payments can be made by September 23rd 2022. 

Kind regards 

C. Andrews-Alsaigh 

Subject Leader Textiles. 

 

 


